August 27,2018

.Mr. Robert G. Eisenbeisz
Public Works Director
City of Rialto
335 West Rialto Avenue
Rialto, CA 92376

Subject:  Pipeline Abandonment
Alder Avenue South of Walnut Avenue
Rialto, California
Our Job No. 6217F

Dear Mr. Eisenbeisz:

In accordance with your request by letter dated May 30, 2017 and our previous discussions,
San Gabriel Valley Water Company (“San Gabriel™) has made arrangements to abandon its 6-inch diameter
pipeline and related appurtenances located in Alder Avenue between Walnut Avenue and Baseline Avenue in
the City of Rialto.

The company’s pipeline and appurtenances have a value of $214,384.30, Please sign the enclosed
copy of this letter and return it along with your payment in the amount of $214,384.30 as compensation for
the company’s property that is being abandoned under the threat of condemnation. Upon receipt of the
foregoing, San Gabriel will make arrangements to abandon its facilities to accommodate the City’s plans to
improve Alder Avenue, In the meantime, you are cautioned not to proceed with any construction or grading
in the area of San Gabriel’s facilities until the abandonment has been completed.

Very truly yours,

M

Matt Y. Yucelen, P.E.
Vice President -- Engineering

MYY:af
Enclosure

ACKNOWLEDGMENT

We hereby acknowledge receipt
of this letter and agree with the
understandings and conditions
stated herein.

CITY OF RIALTO
By:
Title:
Date:
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